Online Safety Bill 2020

Please remove Part 9 of the Online Safety Act

The online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill
should be removed as it is not related to issues of online
safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of sex workers,
adult media performers and adults-only businesses.

The role of the eSafety Commissioner should be to

)

and not imagery of consensual sexual activity between
adults.

People will always have kinks most people do. It might
be a big kink or just a small kink and most of these kinks
are suitable for consenting adults who often need
access to websites that offer information to help people
live out their kink in the safest possible way.
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